From: Stephen Hopkins 
Sent: 18 June 2012 21:10
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: bishops end.doc
Austins Ground

Sibford Ferris

Banbury

Oxfordshire

 
Rebekah Morgan

Cherwell District Council

Bodicote

Banbury 

Oxfordshire

 
Your Reference 12/00678/F

                                                                        Date   18.06.2012 

 
 

Dear Ms Morgan

                      I would like to object to the change of use of Bishops End/ Bishop Blaize from public house to residential dwelling house.

   The pub provided a viable and popular business to the previous owners and was obviously attractive to numerous people when it was offered to the abandoned auction. Many people took extensive and costly viability studies prior to the auction date and arranged finances for the bidding. This pub was available for social events, darts, dominoes, quiz-nights and was a supporter of the village cricket team.

 Sibford Ferris, Sibford Gower and Burdrop can support the two very diverse pubs.

  The building has been allowed to fall into disrepair and has been unoccupied for a long period.

  All property prices have fallen recently but C.D.C should not encourage others to buy pubs, live in it for four years and then develop the site, and loose that community facility for ever.

 I have no personal animosity to Mr or Mrs Noquet but would ask them to allow someone else to try and make the pub work.

 
 Stephen Hopkins

